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Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH collaborators,
We would like to thank you for your continued support during this challenging time.

WE ARE OPEN TO RECRUITMENT! NON SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENT

« Total recruitment: 36 participants « We have HRA Approval for minor

+ Recruitment target: 112 participants changes made to our protocol with
regard to primary & secondary BP
outcomes and procedures due to
COVID-19.

* Please use protocol v. 8 for England
and protocol v. 7 for Scotland when
your R&D departments approve the

« Our Sponsor has issued a Re-Open to
recruitment confirmation email.

« GOCUD NEWS! Edinburgh & Cambridge are
our first 2 sites to reopen! We hope other
sites will be able to reopen soon.

+« We have more than en?ugh BP kits feady to documents in an email we will send
be used and we're wating for your sites to

) . out to you shortly.
recruit participants once more!

+ Thank you for sending us your Section B BP EQUIPMENT REQUESTS
Restart forms. Please send us your updated

Section B Restart forms once your site is + Please tell the Oxford Team if you have
ready to reopen i.e. you have Trust any 24 hour BP monitors that require
approval if applicable & MRI department resetting (e.g. if following storage the
approval. display is blank, and when the batteries
___________________ 7 are replaced with new ones EO0 is

| Please continue to keep a screening log of displayed). If you return them they will

| potentially eligible participants that you can | be re-programmed and sent back to you

! recruit especially now that sites are close to : ready for use.

; r i ! ¢ Also, let the Oxford Team know if you

I eopening. I » S "

L ot e e e e e e e e oo J need more postage/packaging materials

KEEP US UPDATED WITH NEWS FROM YOUR SITES!

Please continue to send us any news or updates from your R&D and MRI departments about
when recruitment and the postponed 12 month follow up visits can resume.

Please let us know if you experience any difficulties at your site that we may be able to help with.

Kind regards,

Maja Dabagh David Werring Peter Rothwell lain McGurgan Michelle Wilson
Study Co-ordinator Chief Investigator Co-Chief Investigator Research Fellow BP Co-ordinator




